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ANZ40QW:        
In the months of March, April and May 2020—how many overdrafts or similar short term 
credit arrangements (other than those initiated through the Coronavirus SME Guarantee 
Scheme) has your organisation set up with each of the following overlapping populations: 
 
(a) charities and not-for-profit entities;  
 
(b) ACNC registered charities; and  
 
(c) SMEs. 
 
ANSWER: 
The below responses include requests that have been assessed for overdraft increases or 
payment deferrals granted as part of ANZ’s relief package.  
 
(a) As of 15 May 2020 ANZ has provided short term credit arrangements to 45 accounts of 
charities and not-for-profit entities.  
 
Please note that we have arrived at this response by searching our records on customer 
industry classification codes (ANZSIC codes) using key words ‘not-for-profit’, ‘charitable’ and 
‘welfare’. 
 
(b) 18 of these accounts have been manually matched to an ACNC registered charity. 
 
(c) All charities, not-for-profit entities and ACNC registered charities as mentioned in (a) and 
(b) above are considered to be SMEs.  


